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Fall sports are coming to an end with all sports competing at a high level. The
cross country team advanced two girls to the state meet and the boys advanced
as a team. Our athletes have done really well so far this year, and have
continued to represent the school in a positive manner. Aside from the fall
sports, basketball has also started and we look forward to having our students
compete in this sport as well. The kids have done a great job of competing and
look to carry the momentum and success we have had early in the school year
on into their upcoming sports as well.
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